

Chief Executive Officer Charles H. Williamson, MD

President of the Board of Governors Arthur B. Cummings, MD

Chairman of the Board Guy M. Kezirian, MD

Board of Directors Charles H. Williamson, MD Arthur B. Cummings, MD Guy M. Kezirian, MD Francesco Carones, MD Daniel S. Durrie, MD Osama Ibrahim, MD Dan Z. Reinstein, MD Ik Hee Ryu, MD

Regional Advisory Councils

- North America (US and Canada) Chair: Lance Kugler, MD
- South America Chair: Roger Zaldivar, MD
- Europe Chair: Francesco Carones, MD
- Asia Chair: Ik Hee Ryu, MD
- Oceana Chair: Noel Alpins, MD
- · Middle East & Africa Chair: Osama Ibrahim, MD

June 1, 2023

Dear Gregory J. Pamel, MD,

Congratulations on being honored as a Board Certified Fellow in the WCRS inaugural class of Refractive Surgeons.

Being a Charter Fellow is a pinnacle achievement. It is attributed to your excellence in surgical skills and having mastered the practice of refractive surgery, as well as your accomplishments and leadership in teaching, education and/or research. As a Charter Fellow of the WCRS, you are in an elite field of an international core group of less than 1,000 refractive surgeons chosen from over 280,000 ophthalmologists worldwide.

We commend and appreciate your commitment and contributions to the specialty of refractive surgery and hope this certificate honoring your achievement will find a prominent place for display in your office.

Sincerely, The WCRS Board of Directors

Charles H Willyman mo.

Charles H. Williamson, MD

Arthur B. Cummings, MD

